
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A NEGATIVE DECLARATION 
 

 
This is to advise that the City of Lemoore has prepared an Initial Study/Negative 
Declaration (IS/ND) in conformance with the California Environmental Quality Act 
(CEQA) for the following project: Well and Storage Tank – Well 15.   Be advised that the 
City Council will consider adopting the Negative Declaration at its meeting to be held at 
7:30 p.m.  March 20, 2018.  The meeting will be held at the City Council Chamber at 429 
C Street, Lemoore, California.  As mandated by State law, the minimum public review 
period for this document is 20 days.  The documents referenced in the IS/ND are available 
for review at City of Lemoore Community Development Department, 711 W. Cinnamon 
Drive, Lemoore, CA, from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Mondays through Fridays of the 
comment period.  Due to the limits mandated by State law, written responses must be 
received and filed with the City Clerk’s office, City of Lemoore, 711 W. Cinnamon Drive, 
Lemoore CA 92345 no later than March 16, 2018, at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Persons having comments or concerns about the proposed project are encouraged to attend 
and offer their comments at the meeting.  Written comments can also be filed in the City 
Clerk’s office, City of Lemoore, 711 W. Cinnamon Drive, Lemoore, CA 93245 no later 
than March 16, 2018, at 5:00 p.m. 
 
If you challenge the proposed action in court, you may be limited to raising only those 
issues you or someone else raised at the public meeting described in this notice, or in 
written correspondence delivered to the City prior to the public meeting. 
 
 
   Kristie Baley, Planning Technician 

 Community Development Department  
 City of Lemoore 

 
 
Date of Request:  February 20, 2018 
 
Publish in Hanford Sentinel:  February 22, 2018 
 
 
 


